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Wishes from our
MD

What a year this has been, with a
second deadly wave of corona, to
numerous lockdowns and
unlocking, we have powered
through the impossible yet
another time.

Noone but the dedication of all
our employees, their sheer never
ending energy is what has kept

us afloat in such hopeless times.
With the same dedication as the
going year, we enter this new
year 2022 and hope to attain
new horizons of success and
happiness.

We also plede to constantly give
back to the society in whatever
capacity we can, like we have
done overtime.

We pray for good health and
success for all our peers.




Christmas Celebration at Hyper

We at Hyper take our festivals
and holidays very seriously, and
believe, no festivites are reserved
for any special groups, thus we
celebrate it all ~with great
compassion and will all the love
and joy in the world!!!




